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Are You Receiving the Medicaid Update? 
 

In this Newsletter: 
 
Are You Receiving the Medicaid Update?  

 
Contact Details 
 
1-800-343-9000 
emednyalert@csc.com 
 

 

 

 

Are You Receiving the Medicaid Update? 
 

The Medicaid Update is the official newsletter of the New York State 
Medicaid program. It educates providers on significant policy and 
program changes, billing procedures, changes in reimbursement, 
changes in recipient eligibility, etc. The newsletter is delivered 
electronically to over 49,000 members on a monthly basis. It is 
imperative that all Medicaid providers receive the newsletter to ensure 
they are kept abreast of Medicaid policy and billing procedures changes. 
Providers who are not currently receiving the newsletter electronically 
should sign up immediately by emailing their request to: 
medicaidupdate@health.state.ny.us
 
 

 

 

 
 

If you are having problems viewing content within this newsletter, please email emednyalert@csc.com for 
further assistance.  

 

    

         
         
         
         

 
The Department has attempted to ensure that the information contained in these notifications is as accurate as possible. 
However, no e-mail transmittals or materials provided are intended to constitute legal or medical advice. 
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